





On Friday 21 July, we
represented the Fellowship
together with fellow member
Kathleen Smith (descendant

of First Fleeter John Cross, Kath is also
secrerary and a life member of the Liverpool and
District Family Hislory Society) at an Australia
Remembers Dinner held in the Greenway
Centre, Liverpool, and organised by the Friends
of Liverpool Library.

Dinner was preceded by cocktails in the foyer,
with a hundred guests representing various
organisations supportive of the Friends of the
Library.

An excellent smorgasbord dinner was provided,
followed by appropriate entertainment com-

mencing with “Busters Girls” dressed in
smart Gl-type costumes performing vari-
ous tap routines from the sounds of the
fortics. This was followed by the rendition of
many old favourites from the cra, by the duet
“Misty”. Songs included We'il Meet Again,
White Cliffs of Dover and soon had the nostal-
gic crowd singing along. Dancing continued
untit evening's end and a most enjeyable time
was had by all.

S0 many of these wonderful cvents have been
happening around the country, organised by the
R.5.L and various organisations commemorat-
ing August 15 the end of World War 1. Many of
vou may recall “what you were doing” on this
day back in 1945, we would like you to share
your memories with us, so please drop us a line
as this is 'hands on history’ to many of our
younger members.
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